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Subject: SERS Board Retreat – February 2020 

Public Notice 
From:  Richard Stensrud – Executive Director 
Date:  February 12, 2020 
             
 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 3309-1-25 
 

February 19, 2020 
School Employees Retirement System 
O’Keefe Conference Room, 1st Floor 

300 E. Broad St., Suite 100 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 
 
Wednesday, February 19, 2020 – 8:30 a.m. 
 
The Retirement Board will meet in the O’Keefe Conference Room, 1st floor, at the School 
Employees Retirement System (SERS). The purpose of the meeting is a Retirement Board 
educational session and pension sustainability discussions. Michael Perry and Michele Berry, 
consultants with Lincoln Crow Strategies, will facilitate pension sustainability discussions, and 
Brad Kelly and Peter Landers of Global Governance Advisors LLC, will facilitate board 
governance discussions. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
RICHARD STENSRUD 

   Executive Director 
 
RS/st 


